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Statement on the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

 
On behalf of the Council of the Township of Guelph/Eramosa, I wish to extend my deepest 
condolences to His Royal Highness, Prince Charles, Prince of Wales, and all members 
of the Royal Family, on the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, Queen of Canada. 
Her majesty exemplified all that is best in our constitutional monarchy. 
 
The Township joins people around the world in morning this great loss. 
 
Flags at Township facilities will be lowered to half mast. 
 

- Mayor Chris White 


